
 

ETFO Local Ontario North East  

will be collecting toiletries for Women’s and Children’s 

Shelters in our area. 

 

Please bring in any shampoo, conditioner, soap  

or lotions collected from hotel visits. 

 

These items will be picked up to deliver to the shelters 

on June 1, 2011. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

February 14, 2011 


